
 

 

 

 

Facilities Department  **  3700 NE 53rd Avenue  **  Gainesville, Florida 32609  **  352-955-7400 

Legal Notice:  Annual AHERA Notification Letter 

Pursuant to the Federal Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) mandate, as required by 40 C.F.R. 

763.84 (c) (d) of public access to environmental records, this letter is to acknowledge the availability of 

your facility’s Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) Management plan. 

Members of the school staff, parents/guardians, temporary workers and/or contractors, are required to 

receive a copy of this notification letter. 

The School District, as the Local Education Agency (LE), retains such reports that are available for 

public inspection in the office of the Principal or the Building Administrator. 

All schools have their (AHERA) report available for review located in the front office.  If you have any 

questions, feel free to contact Johnny Sanders, Environmental / Safety Coordinator, 352-955-7400 x1402. 

352-538-1023, sandersjf@gm.sbac.edu.
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BOARD MEMBERS 

Kay Abbitt 
Tina Certain 
Diyonne McGraw 
Leanetta McNealy, Ph.D. 
Sarah Rockwell, Ph.D. 

SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

Shane L. Andrew, Superintendent 

District Office 

620 East University Avenue 

Gainesville, Florida 

32601-5498 

. 

www.sbac.edu 

(352) 955-7300


